
 

 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PERSONAL INTERVIEW OF THE POST 

OF THE CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER (INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY)   
 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Personal Interview of the post of the Chief General Manager 
(Information Technology) against Advertisement No. 02/2022 
scheduled on 21.08.2022 has been postponed due to some 
administrative reasons.  
 
2. A revised schedule of Personal Interview of this post will be 
notified on Company’s website www.mahatransco.in  
 

 
                        

Date : 18.08.2022            sd/- 

Place : Mumbai     Chief General Manager (HR) 
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